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20 December 2021 

 
Dear Members of the Governing Body of Christ Church, 

 

We are writing to you as the trustees of Christ Church to request a meeting to discuss the 

protracted and ongoing dispute with the Dean and the damage it is doing to the reputation of 

the collegiate university. 

We appreciate that the dispute is a matter for the college but you must appreciate the 

deleterious impact it is having on the rest of the university. We would like to request, 

therefore, that you invite us to attend your next Governing Body meeting so that we can 

discuss the matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chancellor                                    Vice Chancellor 

 

 


